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         Tuesday 21st February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, the National Education Union (NEU) announced that teacher strike action will 
take place again in our region on Tuesday 28th February 2023. 
 
The potential strike days for our region are: 
Tuesday 28th February 
Wednesday 15th March 
Thursday 16th March 
 
The following classes will be closed to pupils on Tuesday 28th February 2023. 
 
Year 6ZP 
Year 5EB 
Year 5LF 
Year 5SF 
Year 3RB 
Year 2JG 
Year 1CC 
Year 1LC 
 
 
Remote Education 
For any child who is at home, remote learning tasks are available to access via our school 
website.  Follow the link below and select Spring Term 2 from the appropriate year group. 

 
https://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/home-learning/ 

 
We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep us up-to-date with the 
situation, and I will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements change further.  

 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
Mr Edensor (on behalf of the Governing Board). 
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